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 Lucinda Ahrens INT2016/0680/P 21/03/2016  15:15:42 I strongly oppose the proposed modification to make this development even taller and wider, as it is 

already completely out of proportion with the surrounding houses.  The new houses will be two stories 

higher than all those surrounding them and will overlook existing gardens and have a direct view 

straight into existing kitchens, sitting rooms and bedrooms, reducing light in those homes.

Recently an application from some houses in Lower Merton Rise to build one more story on their three 

story houses was turned down as it would encroach on the privacy and light of the houses on the other 

side of Elliott Square.  This development is taller, wider, closer to a boundary than the request for one 

more story on existing houses.  

I am also extremely concerned about additional cars driving from underground parking over a 

pavement that represents a major thoroughfare for hundreds of young children walking every day to 

and from the nearby St Paul"sPrimary School.

I hope you will take into account my strong opposition when considering this new application
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